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following a tradition started in 1996, I am honoured to
invite you and your partner to the 14th edition of the Trans-Regional Seapower Symposium
(T-RSS), which will take place from the 8th to the 10th of October 2024 in the beautiful

historical city of Venice.

The 2024 T-RSS will address the following leading theme: “Spotlight on the
depths: the underwater as new frontier for mankind ", with the aim of exploring challenges
and opportunities of this increasingly strategic environment, through a wide range of
perspectives.

I am confident that the 2024 Trans-Regional Seapower Symposium, enriched by
your involvement and insights, will provide us with an opportunity to further enhance
dialogue and cooperation, in a joint effort to find innovative solutions to the challenges that

“like-minded Navies "’ are facing in the underwater.

Further details will be provided in due time. For any information, my Staff
stands ready at international.relations@marina.difesa.it.

I am looking forward to meeting you in Venice on October 2024.
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Commodore
Jiiri SASKA
Commander of the Estonian Navy



